
Rosemary’s Babies Co. Announces GRAND OPENING of Holloway House and
Resource Center

Description

Rosemary’s Babies Co. is thrilled to announce the grand opening of the Holloway House and Resource
Center, located at 3864 Reading Rd, Cincinnati, OH 45229. This RSVP only event will take place on 
Sunday, March 30, 2025, from 12:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

The grand opening will feature a series of tours for community members interested in viewing the new
facility. Tours will be offered in one-hour time slots from 12:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m., with guests able to
select their preferred time via the RSVP link. Parking will be available at the P.E.T.A.L.S Playhouse,
located at 4439 Reading Rd, and guests will be shuttled to the Holloway House upon arrival. To ensure
a smooth check-in process, attendees are encouraged to arrive 15 minutes before their scheduled tour
time.

The event will also feature city officials and partners who have supported the Rosemary’s Babies
project throughout its development. Guests are encouraged to take photos and videos during the event
and share them on social media with friends, family, and colleagues.

The Holloway House is equipped with a range of amenities, including seven bedrooms, five bathrooms,
a Steam Lab, a Media Gallery, the “Come See About Me” Confidant Care Area, Levi’s Learning Lab,
and a Library, among others. Rosemary’s Babies is committed to providing a facility that helps teen
parents develop the necessary life skills and access the resources they need to maintain housing
throughout adulthood.

“My prayer is that every teen who walks through this door long after I am gone feels loved, knowing
that the artwork, fixtures, and furnishings were chosen specifically for their comfort,” said Dr. Rosemary
Oglesby-Henry, founder and CEO of Rosemary’s Babies. “That this property embraces each of them
like a warm hug, as though it were me wrapping my arms around them, letting them know they are safe
and everything will be okay.”

The grand opening will also serve as a celebration of Rosa Lee Figgs, the grandmother of founder
Rosemary Oglesby-Henry, in whose honor the facility is dedicated. The day of the grand opening
marks what would have been her 98th birthday.

Rosemary’s Babies invites the community to join in celebrating this monumental moment. After years
of development, the Holloway House and Resource Center is finally ready to open its doors!
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